Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 20, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; presentation(s) 6:00 p.m.

PLACE:
El Rey Jesus Orlando Church, 5235 Hoffner Avenue, Orlando, FL 32812
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:
Financial Management No.:
239266-3-52-01 & 239266-4-52-01

Project Description:
Widening and reconstruction of SR 15 (Hoffner Avenue) from Lee Vista Boulevard to Conway Road.

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public information meeting regarding plans to widen State Road (SR) 15 (Hoffner Avenue) from Lee Vista Boulevard to Conway Road in Orange County. This project consists of the widening of SR 15 from two lanes to four lanes and includes drainage improvements, sidewalks and bicycle lanes. The project is funded for construction in 2015.
The public information meeting will consist of an open house from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. and include a short informal presentation at 6:00 p.m. FDOT personnel and project representatives will be present to answer questions and receive comments.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jerry Warren at (407)644-7755 or Kathleen Enot, FDOT Project Manager, at (386)943-5149. A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jerry Warren at Horizon Engineering Group, (407)644-7755. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Services, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, disability or family status.

Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Jerry Warren at Horizon Engineering Group at the phone number above.

For more information, you may contact: Either Kathleen Enot, the FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5149, email: kathleen.enot@dot.state.fl.us or Jerry Warren at Horizon Engineering Group at (407)644-7755, email: jcwarren@horizoncivil.com.
